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Form 4 - Required Backflow Prevention Devices for Proposed Firelines 

Please answer the following questions to determine if a reduced pressure principle detector check 
backflow prevention device will be required for your proposed fireline: 

1. Does the private fire protection system include any 
on-site auxiliary or supplemental water supply 
sources, such as tanks, reservoirs, or pumps? 

☐ Yes ☐ No 

2. Will the fire protection system include the addition of 
any chemicals or foaming agents? 

☐ Yes ☐ No 

A reduced pressure principle assembly backflow prevention device may be required if any questions 
above have a “Yes” response. Otherwise, if all the responses are “No”, a double detector check 
assembly backflow prevention device will be acceptable. Please contact a Fire Safety Specialist of the 
Anaheim Fire Department to confirm that the private fire protection system is consistent with the 
responses provided above. 

All water service connections for domestic and irrigation purposes, except for single-family 
residences, will require a reduced pressure principle backflow prevention device. 

In the event the answers you provide on this form later change, then you may be required to change 
the type of backflow prevention device on your service line. 
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